
St. Michael Catholic Church   

1512 Pine Ave., Snohomish, WA  98290     

 (360)-568-0821 / Fax 360-568-6426     www.stmichaelsnohomish.org 

 

 
Pastor: Rev. Milhton Scarpetta (110) / frmilhton@stmichaelsnohomish.org  
 

Deacon: Gene Vanderzanden / Gene.vann@comcast.net 
 

Deacon: Pierce Murphy / Pierce.murphy@seattlearch.org   
 

Administrator: Michelle Green (101) / administrator@stmichaelsnohomish.org 
 

Office Asst. Spanish: Leticia Alexander (107) / Spanish@stmichaelsnohomish.org 
 

Bookkeeper/Accounting:  Janice George—accounting@stmichaelsnohomish.org 
 

Pastoral Assistant for Faith Formation & Evangelization:  Muriel Sanchez Parra 
(111)/ faithformation@stmichaelsnohomish.org 
 

Pastoral Assistant for Youth Ministry:   Muriel Sanchez Parra—(111) 
youthminister@stmichaelsnohomish.org 

 
 

Music: Bernadino Leyva,  Raul Chacon, Melissa Landowski, & Iris Inghram—
music@stmichaelsnohomish.org 
 

Funeral— Lisa Tuckett—tucketts@msn.com—425-337-1955 
 

School Principal: Dr. Karen Matthews (104) / principal@smpschool.org 
  Preschool 3-4 yrs. and K – 8th grades            

 

Annulment:    Lisa Tuckett—lisa.tuckett@gmail.com—425-941-4778 
                          Carmen Flores—silascarmen@hotmail.com 
 
Ministry to Homebound —Dianne White—whitesred@comcast.net—360-863-
2991 
 
Adoration:   Lorraine Smith  - msvalentine@comcast.net -206 963-2895  -  
 

15th Sunday in Ordinary Time ,  July 15, 2018 

St. Michael Staff &  Contacts 

New Parishioners—Welcome to St. Michael and our parish community. Please fill out a registration form found in the church en-

tryway or find it on our website at www.stmichaelsnohomish.org. After completing, please drop it in the collection basket. 

“Wherever you enter a house, stay there until 

you leave.  Whatever place does not welcome 

you or listen to you, leave there and shake the 

dust off your feet in testimony against them.”   

mailto:frmilhton@st-michaels-snohomish.com


Check Out Our Website For More Information!  www.stmichaelsnohomish.org 

Thank you for helping us support the needs of our Parish community! 
 

Reaching Out—Changing Lives 
(Capital Campaign Building Project) 

 

Donations + Interest earned:            $1,071,054 
Total Projected project costs:               $2,000,000 
 

Thank you for your continued support & prayers!  

Parish wide campus clean-up—Saturday August 11th 9:00am—
3:00pm.  Everyone is invited to come and spend some time 
sprucing up our facility and campus. We will ask for help with 
various projects etc.  Watch for additional details. 

Religious Education & Sacramental Preparation Information 
Meeting.—Sunday August 12th following the morning Masses.  
Join Muriel Sanchez Parra, Pastoral Assistant for Faith Formation 
for more information about our programs that will begin in Sep-
tember.  Registration information will also be available. 

Parish Picnic & Outdoor Mass—Sunday August 19th—Mark your 
calendars for our annual outdoor Mass and picnic! 

 Weekly Calendar 

Monday– 7/16 

 Spanish “Growing in Faith” 

Tuesday– 7/17 

 Confessions 5:00pm 

 Mass  6:00pm 

  

Wednesday– 7/18 

 Mass 9:00am 

 Adoration  

 Rosary Prayer Group 7:oopm 

 Knights of Columbus 7:30pm 

 Bible Study (Spanish) 7:00pm 
 

Thursday 7/19 

 Mass 9:00am  

 Spanish Choir Practice 

 Rosary Prayer Group (Spanish) 

7:00pm 

 

Friday –7/20 

 Mass 9:00am  
 NO Adoration today 
 Bible Study 10:30am 
 Funeral Mass 11:00am  
 

Saturday– 7/21 

 Confessions 3:30pm 

  Vigil Mass  5:00pm  
   

Sunday—  7/22 
 

 8:00am Mass Spanish 

 10:30am Mass 
 

 

Upcoming Events at St. Michael 

Reaching Out/Changing Lives 
Building Campaign 

Building project update— (7/10/18) 
 

The Site permit has been approved.  The Civil package has 
been submitted and the building permit request will be sub-
mitted soon.   
 
Our community will be well informed when the building pro-
ject begins.  Please watch the bulletin and website for up to 
date information. 
 

If you have a skill or trade that can help with the project, 
please complete the forms in the narthex or contact the 
office.  Mike Kremer (Chair) mtkremer@yahoo.com or 
Michelle Green 360-568-0821 (x101) administra-

tor@stmichaelsnohomish.org  

Phase 2 

2018 Annual Catholic Appeal 
Goal  $77,880 

 

Pledges received to date:   $70,979 
Received from 235 families 

 
A follow up mailing was sent out this week.  Please respond. 

 

Respond today - www.seattlearchdiocese.org/donate  
For Mobile devices: https://www.seattlearchdiocese.org/
Stewardship/MobACA/MobDonate.aspx  

Pope Francis -  Share the Journey  

On September 16th we are presenting a program to bring awareness of 
the worldwide migrant and refugee situation to our parishioners. We are 
doing this by sharing the story of our own brothers and sisters.  

Do you have a story to tell? As a migrant or refugee? As someone who 
has worked with refugees or migrants? Would you like to share your 
story? 

Please contact us if you are interested in being a part of this program: 
Teresa Kuntz tekuntz1@frontier.com or 360-568-9460 or Jacqueline 
Lambie jacklinka331@gmail.com or 425-334-3109 

A Lifeline for Marriages Retrouvaille (pronounced 

retro-vī) can help couples in trouble rediscover 

each other and take new, positive steps to save 

their marriages. No matter the source of conflict 

in your marriage, Retrouvaille can help you. For 

confidential information about, or to register for 

our upcoming program beginning August 17-19, 

2018 call 206-706-2608 or visit our website at 

www.HelpOurMarriage.com.  

Retrouvaille—Help for Your Marriage 

mailto:tekuntz1@frontier.com
mailto:jacklinka331@gmail.com


Don’t  have cash or a checkbook?  With secure e-giving options, 

you can quickly and easily give using your debit/credit card or 

through an ACH transfer from your bank account. 

You can choose how much, how often and to what you would like 

to contribute to: 

  Stewardship 

  Capital Campaign 

  School 

  Maintenance 

  St. Vincent DePaul  

If you would like to give electronically, visit our website or contact 

the church office.  If you currently give electronically and no long-

er need to receive the monthly envelopes, please let us know!   
 

*** Please note:  If you give electronically, there are contribu-

tion cards outside the church library for you to drop in the collec-

tion basket at masses. 

Help us Grow—Give Electronically 

Knights of Columbus—St. Michael Council #9664, 
Grand Knight: Jim Sekulich—jimsekulich@msn.com 

Society of St. Vincent DePaul Pres.—Deborah Beland  - 
For assistance call: 425-355-3504 

Volunteer Corner 

If you know someone in need of prayer, or that is homebound and wants to receive communion or a visit, please have the family 
contact the parish office directly. Please use the prayer intention book located at the entrance of the sanctuary to write your pray-
er requests. Also— visit our website at www.stmichaelsnohomish.org—select “ministries” and “prayer chain ministry” to submit 
a prayer request on-line or call the office at 360-568-0821.  Thank you to Lorraine Smith, Jayne Noske, and Patty Wunsch  for 
starting this ministry here at St. Michael.  If you would like to be a part of the prayer chain, please contact Jayne Noske jayne-
noske@gmail.com.  

In Need of Prayer 

 

Thank you to Aaron Alexander (11) who held a garage sale 
recently selling toys.  Aaron raised over $35.00 on his sale 
and offered it to St. Michael in support of the Capital Cam-
paign building project!  What a great testimony to all mem-
bers of the community working together to raise the funds 

needed for our project! 
 

Thank you Thank you Thank you!!! 

 

Do you have beautiful flowers that you can share with St. 
Michaels to use for the weekend flower arrangements?  We are 
inviting those with abundant gardens to share by bringing in 
flowers on Thursday or Fridays.  Thank you for sharing God’s 
beauty!  Dahlias, hydrangeas, Lillies, etc.  Thank you! 

Flowers to Share 

Seeking assistance—Can you help? 

Watering Plants in Church— Do you have a couple of hours each 
week to share with us?  We are seeking someone that is willing to 
water all the plants in the church once a week.  You choose the 
time.  Please let Michelle in the office know if you can help. 
 

Pew Cleaning Party! - Do you have an upholstery cleaner? - We 
would like to get together to clean the pews.  Let us know and we 
will select a date that will work for everyone.   
 

Visiting the homebound and care facilities— Do you like to visit 
with people and share prayers and the Eucharist?  Are you availa-
ble during the day?  Share an hour or two once a week or every 
other week visiting those that are homebound and unable to join 
us for Masses.  Contact Dianne White for more information at 

We should never underestimate the power of prayer for 
our loving God hears our pleas.  We don’t know how He 
will respond to our petitions, but we know that He longs for  
us to embrace His love and true faithfulness.  

Do you have someone you can pray for today? 

Become a part of the prayer chain ministry.  Requests are 
received and emailed out on a regular basis requesting 
prayers for personal intentions.  Visit our website at 
www.stmichaelsnohomish.org.  Click on “Ministries” and 
“Prayer Chain Ministry”.  At the bottom of the page is a box 
to check “Please add me to the contact list”. 
 
If you know someone in need of prayer:   Visit our website 
at www.stmichaelsnohomish.org.  Click on “Ministries” and 
“Prayer Chain Ministry”.  Enter the information requested.  
Also, please use the prayer intention book located at the 
entrance of the sanctuary to write your prayer requests.  
 
Don’t have a computer?  You can still be involved.  Please 
call the office 360-568-0821 to request assistance.   
 
Thank you to Lorraine Smith, Jayne Noske, and Patty Wun-
sch  for starting this ministry here at St. Michael.  If you 
would like to be a part of the prayer chain, please contact 
Jayne Noske jaynenoske@gmail.com 425-405-3623 or Pat 
Wunsch 1schpat@gmail.com or 970-227-1618. 
 
Prayer requests are also included in the chapel for prayers 
during Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament on Wednesdays 
and Fridays.  Please look for the notebook on the back ta-
ble. 

NEW Prayer Chain Ministry 


